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St Paul’s

C of E Primary School

Thursday 12th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Sewing Club
3.15pm-4.15pm
(First Sessions Thursday 19th September and last session Thursday 17t October).
Charge £5 per half term to cover costs of resources.

Some children have expressed an interest in attending a Sewing Club, learning valuable skills and
creating precious keepsakes. This club will run for 5 weeks this half term commencing 19"
September and is open for children in Year 4, 5 and 6. There will be limited spaces available so
please return your permission slip promptly, by Tuesday 17" September at the latest. Places are
limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. You will be informed if your child has
not secured a place for this half term.

Please send payment of £5 (cash please) in a named envelope along with your permission slip by
Tuesday 17" September — this will enable me to purchase the required resources for the children.

Please contact Miss Jenkinson if you have any questions regarding the above arrangements.

Kind regards

Miss Jenkinson

*| give permission for to attend Sewing Club on Thursday
evenings.

*Medical/Special needs:-

*Emergency number for Thursday evening:-

Signed Date
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